
 

 

Coronavirus Update 1st October 2021 
 

Good afternoon. I want to encourage everybody that to date we have no knowledge of any confirmed cases of 

COVID19 in our community or anybody in contact with a confirmed case of COVID19. 

Kyogle/Casino COVID Case 
You have probably heard that the Kyogle LGA is now under lockdown orders until the 11th of October, which is 

the 2nd week of school. This means that students from the Kyogle LGA will not be able to attend school until the 

2nd week of Term 4 unless their parents are essential workers, and they need to be in school. Whilst frustrating, 

this equates to only three days of teaching time that students are missing out on class. 

Our executive team on Tuesday will discuss what provisions we will make for remote learning, particularly in 

English and Mathematics in the Secondary school during this time. We normally run examinations during Term 4. 

We will also be discussing the value of proceeding with our normal program of examinations for this year and we 

will communicate these things in the middle of next week. 

COVID – Safe 
I cannot stress enough the importance of complying with the Government’s direction to get tested if you or your 

children have any COVID-like symptoms. Please do not send your children to school if they are ill. If your 

children develop COVID-like symptoms during the course of the day, we will be contacting you to come and get 

your child as our earnest desire is to keep our community free from COVID. 

Thank you for your understanding and your willingness to look after our school community. 

Regards 

 

Mr Jolliffe 

Principal 


